Work Session - Review Fire Department Budget - October 14, 2021 @ 3:00 PM

The Margaretta Township Trustees met on October 14, 2021 for a Work Session to review the
budget of the Margaretta Township Fire Department.

Present were: Mr. Bias, Mr. Pooch, Mr. Riesterer, Mr. Day, and Fire Chief Johnson

Mr. Day presented a list of appropriations for 2021 and the projected expenses. This was
compared to the actual revenues received. It was determined that adjustments need to be
made to reduce expenditures within the Fire Department.

Chief Johnson explained his justification of the 4-man shifts. The Trustees determined that the
cost of the 4-man shifts was outweighs the benefits and the 4-man shifts would cease on

November 1, 2021.

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Riesterer to adjourn the Work Session. Vote: all ayes. Work

Session adjourned at 4:30 PM.
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